
From: Kathy
To: licensing
Cc: Ahrens, David
Subject: Kwik Trip application for class A liquor and class A beer license
Date: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 12:09:17 PM

I am opposed to this application.  This neighborhood just went through these issues for PDQ.  Kwik
Trip  should adhere to the regulations that were originally granted to PDQ.


